
General Manager Notes 

Planning Meeting, July 2, 2024 

• Upcoming County Holidays;  

o Independence Day, July 4, 2024, Services will not be delayed. 

 

• SSTD received 132 calls in Jun 2024.  (54 STORM, 52 Sangaree, 7 contractor, 19 other) 

o #1 Storm related 

o #2 Service related 

o #3 I have trees behind my house, I want them down? 

Projects. 

• Happy Fiscal New Year.    

• Due to the storm, greenspace mowing is behind.  The crew is working hard to get caught up.  

• Entrance Sign lighting project is underway. 

• Street sign replacement continues - Prestwick and Partridge Creek are next. This project should be done by the 

end of the calendar year 2024. 

• Neighborhood entrances sign painting:  Stratford Downs entrance is complete!  Looks great!   

• Victoria Place is in the works.  One side is done. 

• Giant Janga and Connect 4 are here.  Doing research on making the Jenga blocks slide better. 

• Lyons Park improvements are a high priority for next week, along with the Merry-go-round at Pierre Park. 

• Sangaree Duck Pond sign has been ordered.   

•  Fountian Lights – We can get the lights for $100, the expense is the installation.  Waiting for Palmetto Pond to 

get me an estimate.         

• Movie license $300 to $350 for showing 1 movie, one time, to 50 or less people.    Still need sound. 

Other items: 

The crew provided 2019 individual curbside services to residents in the last 6 months. 

Storm clean up:  Week of June 17 crew had 293 chipping piles, contractor had 455 

           Week of June 24 crew had 155 chipping piles, contractor had 271 

                               This week the crew had 41 chipping piles, contractor had 73  

Please continue to ask the public to call the office with issues.  Our office email is websstd@berkeleycountysc.gov.  

Both Laura and I can see and respond to these.  Also, the County web site has the contact us page at 

https://berkeleycountysc.gov/contact/ 

 

mailto:websstd@berkeleycountysc.gov
https://berkeleycountysc.gov/contact/

